PUBLIC HEARING NOTICE
LEGAL NOTICE

PUBLIC NOTICE

CITY OF DERBY

NEIGHBORHOOD ASSISTANCE TAX CREDIT PROGRAM

There will be a Public Hearing on Thursday, May 25, 2017 at Derby City Hall, Aldermanic Chambers, 1 Elizabeth Street (2nd floor) Derby CT at 7:00 p.m. to accept proposals from non-profit groups, municipal agencies and others as to possible projects for possible inclusion in the Neighborhood Assistance Tax Credit Program, which needs to be approved by the Board of Aldermen of the City of Derby.  Tax credits of 40% or 60% can be obtained by businesses contributing to the above programs after approvals by the Board of Aldermen and the Department of Revenue Services.  All groups and individuals are invited to attend and submit proposals at this Public Hearing.  No applications will be accepted after the May 25, 2017 Public Hearing.  Applications will also be accepted at Derby City Hall, 1 Elizabeth Street, Derby, CT 06418 until 5:00 p.m. on Thursday, May 25, 2017.
For project proposal forms and additional information contact Patty Finn, Derby City Hall, 1 Elizabeth Street, Derby, CT 06418 – Telephone 203-736-1453 or pfinn@derbyct.gov
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